From: Anne Posner 
Sent: Friday, September 21, 2018 8:11 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Follow up conference info

Hi Steve,

Below is my official follow up on the conference I attended today. 

I attended the Telehealth Law Forum 

Thursday September 20th. It was put on by Partnership for a Connected Illinois and broadbandIllinois.org.

My attendance was paid by broadbandIllinois.org.

The forum was located at Drinker Biddle &Reath at 191 N Michigan Ave.

I recieved lunch but no other items or payments.

Let me know if you have any questions.

-anne

Anne Posner

Director of Health Equity and

Strategic Partnerships

Chicago Department of Public Health 

